Pleasant Valley Golf Course—Outing Policies and Procedures 2023


- Shotgun start at 9am. We need your group off the course by 2:30 to allow public play to use the course. 

- All groups will be in foursomes only (an A and a B group on each hole, but to be played only as a foursome). Men play from White Tees, Women from Red Tees. 

- Absolutely no outside coolers or alcohol allowed on our course. All coolers will be inspected and confiscated without return if found with alcohol. 
- You will be liable to any and all damage done to golf cars while you are operating them.
-Pace of play is 2 hours or less per 9 holes.
- We will have two beverage carts on the course throughout your event. They accept cash or card. 

- We will have free range balls ready for your group at 8am. Please tell them to arrive early. We usually have all persons in their carts around 8:50 for a formal send off and to go over rules of play for the day. By having them arrive early, they have time to hit range balls, purchase drinks at the bar, etc. 

- We appreciate you using our driving range to practice or warm up.  ONLY range balls received from the pro shop are to be used on the range. 
- No golf cars allowed behind or within 30 feet of greens. Please stay on cart path as often as possible. 
- Our course will provide you with scoring as quickly as scorecards are brought into the clubhouse at the end of the 18 holes.

- If you are having a lunch, please have your group understand it is a ‘grab and go’ lunch and that they need to take it with them and move to the next hole. 

- We are happy to place a few proximity markers for your group if that is something that interests you. 

-PVGC closed no later than sundown each day, the closing time is posted in the pro shop.  Make sure you allow enough time to either finish your golf round or hit range balls so that you’ll exit the parking lot by the posted time.

